Bloch, Laura

From: Salsman, Kari

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 11:17 AM

To: stephanie.d.marsh@windstream.com

Cc: Bloch, Laura

Subject: Annual Report Deficiency for PAETEC Business Services (BMAR-2014-1466 &

BMAR-2014-1468)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This email is a deficiency notice for your 2013 calendar year annual report. Your annual report is considered deficient
until the following issue(s) are addressed:

e [tem No. 9 on page 5 of your company’s annual report fails to identify the proper Relay Missouri surcharge of
$.08. Please verify the Relay Missouri surcharge applied to customers. If the surcharge was not $.08 please
provide an explanation.

Please resubmit your revised annual report in its entirety if your annual report needs to be revised to correct the
deficiency. Any revised annual report/response must be filed within the Missouri Commission's Electronic Filing and
Information System (EFIS) using the identification number in the subject of this email.

Please be aware that per Commission rule 4 CSR 240-3.540(4) a company is required to respond within 20 days of being
notified of a deficiency in a company's annual report. Failure to respond within 20 days may subject the company to a
penalty of $100 per day that it is late in filing a response to the deficiency.

Kari Salsman

Utility Policy Analyst

Missouri Public Service Commission
573 526-5630



